
 

20th September 2024 

Dear Families,  
 
What a lovely week it has been for Team Binstead.  The weather has also been glorious, 
long may it continue!  
 
This week our Year 5 and 6 Mixed football team took on Gurnard and The Bay Prima-
ry.  Despite overall losses, the team played really well for their first games of the season! 
Well done Team Binstead! 
Tonight our Year 5 and 6 Girls Team take on Wootton at home in the first of the Pokemon 
Cup matched this year! Good luck to them all! 
 
This morning our Year 6s had a visit from Mr Fleming and two of our previous students to 
come and talk to them about Ryde Academy and what it would be like if they chose to go 
to Ryde Academy for High School.  The children asked some excellent questions and it 
was so lovely for them to hear from children who have already gone there, what high 
school is really like and how much they enjoy it.  
 
Please can I remind you that your children are ONLY allowed to bring in a fruit snack for 
morning break.  Reception, Year 1 and Two all have fruit provided, so no need to send in a 
snack.  From Year 3, FRUIT ONLY is allowed if they choose.  I have seen lots of crisps, 
other snacks and sweet things that have needed to be put back into lunchboxes. Thank you 
for your help with this.  
 
Finally, two reminders on behalf of the Friends of Binstead.  The first is their Cake sale 
and pre - Loved uniform sale on Friday 27th September outside on the back play-
ground.  Any donations of cakes welcome, please drop them into the school office in the 
morning. Thank you in advance.  
 
The second of the reminders is of the Friends of Binstead meeting at the Binstead Arms on 
Wednesday 2nd October.  Friends will arrive from 7 for a 7:15 start.  ALL are welcome to 
this lovely group of humans who do so much to raise money for us as a school.  Please do 
come along to find out more, get to know some new faces, make friends and help out.  We 
will look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible :) The Friends are such a   
valuable part of Team Binstead, raising money for things that sadly, modern budgets can't 
stretch to, but we still want the children to have and experience.  Last year, they subsidised 
class trips for each class to make the cost of these more manageable for families in the   
expensive times we live in, and enable us to look further afield off island for opportunities 
our children previously haven't been able to access due to cost limitations.  
 
Have a great weekend everyone and thank you, as always for your continued support of 
Team Binstead.  
 
Mrs Chessell 

 



Attendance  12.9.24-18.9.24 

EYFS:  100%                       Year 1:  89.38% 

Year 2: 95.86%                       Year 3:  97.59% 

Year 4: 96.67%                      Year 5: 98.33% 

Year 6: 94.14%         Whole School       96.08 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  1 hour 47 minutes 

Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

; 

 Week 3 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

 Cheese and 

Tomato Pizza 

Pork               

Sausages 

Roast            

Chicken 

Cottage Pie Fish fingers 

Option 2 

  

Tomato and 

Herb Lentil 

Pasta 

Vegetarian 

Sausage 

Cheese and 

Onion Pasty 

Meatless 

Balls in To-

mato Sauce 

Quorn      

Dippers 

Dessert Chocolate 

Brownie 

with Fruit 

Strawberry 

Jelly 

Banana 

Cake   

Lemon      

Sicilian 

Cookie 

Chocolate 

Ice Cream 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.30am . Telephone 

calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded as                    

unauthorised. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 





SCHOOL MEAL TASTER DAY 

On Thursday October 3rd we are holding a Taster Day to 

encourage our KS1 children to take up their Universal 

Free School Meals.  All the children in Reception and 

Years 1 and 2 who have not ordered a dinner, will be 

offered a small taster pot.  They can choose from    

chicken  or veggie burger. There will be no pressure for 

them to eat anything they do not want. 

ROTARY SHOEBOX COLLECTION POINTS 

Islandwide Carpet Warehouse  

 4 Star Street, Ryde 

Busy Bee, Brading Road, Ryde 


